KEDUTAAN BESAR REPUBLIK INDONESIA
THE EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
P.0.BOX 3543
WELLINGTON (NEW ZEALAND)

No. 074/05/11/2012

The Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia presents its compliments to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of New Zealand and has the honour to forward
herewith a message from His Excellency Dr. H. Susilo Bambang Yudhoyono, President
of the Republic of Indonesia to His Excellency Lieutenant General The Right Honourable
Sir Jerry Mateparae, GNZM, QSO, Governor General of New Zealand, as follows:

Quote : His Excellency
Lieutenant General The Right Honourable Sir Jerry Mateparae, GNZM, QSO

Governor General of New Zealand

WELLINGTON

Your Excellency,

On the auspicious occasion of Waitangi Day, | have the great pleasure of
conveying to you my warmest felicitations and best wishes.

The relations between New Zealand and Indonesia are always warm and
cordial, therefore | should like to seize this opportunity to assure you that the
excelient cooperation between our two countries will continue to enhance along
with our joint endeavour to attain greater accomplishment in the future.

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest
consideration and best wishes for your good health and personal happiness.

Dr. H. Susilo Bambang Yudhoyono
President of the Republic of Indonesia
Unquote

The Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia avails itself of this opportunity to renew
to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of New Zealand the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Wellington, 2 February 2012

To.

Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of New Zealand

WELLINGTON




